
Board of Fire Wards 

February 20, 2017 

Fire Wards present at the meeting were: Chief MacDonald, Cliff Plourde, Wayne Blassberg, and Scott 

Hunter. 

The meeting opened with the pledge of Allegiance  

Item 1.   The minutes of the last meeting were read.   Scott Hunter made a correction in the wording of 

his question regarding the firemen’s breakfast.   Wayne Blassberg made a motion to accept the minutes 

with the correction- the motion was seconded by Cliff Plourde.   All were in favor. 

Item 2.   The Board reviewed the application for membership of Scott Belanger.   Following review, 

Wayne Blassberg made a motion to accept the application of Scott Belanger for membership.    Scott 

Belanger was approved for EMS only- with respirator restriction on firefighting. The motion was 

seconded by Scott Hunter.   All were in favor. 

Item 3.   The Board reviewed the application of Ethan Judd for membership on the Dept.   Following 

review, Wayne Blassberg made a motion to accept the application for membership of Ethan Judd.   The 

motion was seconded by Cliff Plourde.  All were in favor. 

Item 4.   Chief MacDonald noted that the plans for moving the gear to the Back Bay are still in the 

process. 

Roundtable 

Wayne Blassberg - noted that there would be a meeting of the building committee on February 21. 

Chief MacDonald – Reminded the Board that there is an open house at the fire station from 9-noon, 

Saturday, February 25.   

Wayne Blassberg made a motion to adjourn the meeting.   The motion was seconded by Scott Hunter.   

All were in favor.   


